
 
 TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD AGENDA 

 
 

Lower Level Council Chambers – 57 East First Street 
Tuesday, December 20, 2016 

5:30 P.M. 
 
Transportation Advisory Board: 
 

 Troy Peterson (Chairperson) Ian Murray  Louis Stephen 
 Kay Henry (Vice Chairperson) Michael Schmidt Michael Book 
 Ron Wilson   David Camp Dave Bergner 
 Jennifer Love  Vern Mathern  
    

 
Citizen Participation 

All citizens are permitted and encouraged to speak on agenda items.  If you wish to 
speak to the Board on any item on the agenda, please fill out a "Notice" slip with your 
name and the Item Number about which you wish to speak.  Hand this to a staff person 
or take it to the front table.  The Chairperson will call upon you in turn. 
 
1. Approval of the minutes of the Transportation Advisory Board meeting held on 

September 20, 2016. 
 
2. Items from citizens present. 

 
3. Discuss and provide direction regarding the installation of speed cushions on 

McLellan Road and Harris Drive within the Candlelight Estates Community. 
 

4. Discuss and take action on staff recommendation for revisions to Mesa City Code 
related to signing and sight visibility requirements in subdivisions. 

 
 

Informational Update on Recent Council Action: 
 
At its September 29, 2016 meeting, the City Council acknowledged the receipt of the 
minutes of the July 19, 2016 Transportation Advisory Board meeting.   
 
At its October 17, 2016 meeting, the City Council introduced an ordinance to decrease 
the speed limit from 30 mph to 25 mph on Main Street from Country Club Drive to 
Centennial Way/Sirrine, and on November 7, 2016, the City Council passed the 
ordinance (#5356). Since speed limits of 25 mph do not require a listing of the specific 
street segment in City Code, the speed limit reduction to 25 mph was addressed by 
modification of the 30 mph segment listed in Section 10-4-6. 
 
The ordinance will be effective 30 days after adoption (December 6, 2016). 
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